
FAREWELL TO THE FAITHFUL SILVERLINERS 
 

Chartered Excursion Train 
 

September 25 2011 
 
 

 
 

 
Sponsored by Philadelphia Chapter NRHS, the excursion will run on SEPTA on Sunday, 
September 25, 2011.  Special train leaves Suburban Station, 16th St. & JFK Blvd. in 
center city Philadelphia, at 10 AM, picking up passengers at 30th Street Station at 10:05 
AM.  Fare: $50.00 per person.  Former PRR and Reading lines will be covered with 
numerous photo stops and lunch stop scheduled.  Train will return to Suburban Station 
and 30th Street about 5 PM.  Event will mark the upcoming retirement of America’s 
oldest electric MU cars still in regular service, SEPTA’s former PRR and RDG Budd 
Silverliner II’s (built 1963) and former PRR St. Louis Silverliner III’s (built 1967).   
 
Order tickets from: Philadelphia Chapter, NRHS, P.O. Box 7302, Philadelphia, PA 
19101-7302, enclosing SASE.  For further information, email ayrestower@comcast.net 
or telephone (215) 947-5769.    
 

 


